
 

 

0116/Letter/HDN/Double Option (SO) 
11 May 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 students are currently studying a double option block subject and all Year 9 students have 
now opted for subjects. Please could you indicate below your son/daughter’s preferred choice for 
their double option subject in Year 11 and return these by Friday 19 May 2017. 
 
This replaces their current double option block subject which they will complete this summer. 
 
 

Double Option C and D  

Geography GCSE  

ICT GCSE  

History GCSE  

Sport BTEC  

Textiles GCSE  

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nick Haddon 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


